Dear Parents:

My name is Carola Merino Ferrer and I am really glad to be your child’s teacher this upcoming year.  I am 35 years old and have a 14 year old son named Roberto Carlos.  I was born in Washington D.C, then moved to Puerto Rico, also know as the island of enchantment, for 15 years and recently moved back to the US.   I have a Bachelor’s Degree in Management and Finance and even though my BA is not in Education, I have worked with kids all my life.  I have been a babysitter, an English Tutor, a preschool administrator and most recently; a substitute teacher.  Being a substitute teacher made me realize my passion for teaching and pushed me to start working on/ pursuing my Teaching Certification.   I also love reading, writing, traveling around the world and meeting new people.  

EDUCATION is an adventure and nothing is sweeter than seeing the kid’s expressions when they “get” something but more so knowing you are part of that learning process.  I believe every student has something unique to bring to the world and they can do anything they set their hearts and minds to, I also believe in hands-on experience, learning creatively and learning through play.  As a teacher, it is my goal to help children build their confidence while they enjoy learning so that they become enthusiastic about what their future holds and succeed by leading meaningful and purpose driven lives. 

I look forward to getting to know you and your child throughout this upcoming year as I know that in order for it to be a successful one, teamwork and cooperation will be required by all. Please be assured that your child is our priority and my personal mission is to help them succeed.  If you have any questions or concerns or if there is anything you believe I should know about your child, please feel free to make an appointment with the school so we can discuss it further.  My conference time is; M-F from 9:00- 10:00 am.  Also you may contact me by email at: carolamerino1977@gmail.com , if you wish.

I hope to meet you at the open house which will take place at the school on ______________ at ____________.  If for any reason you cannot attend, please come by the first day of class.   

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Merino

